Crossville
Community
Church

February 22,2019

Mr. Greg Wood

City Manager

392 N. Main Street
Crossville, TN 38555

Dear Mr. Wood:

Crossville Community Church has experienced severe damage to our parking lot due to water run off from
Tenth Street. After having spoken to the Crossville City Engineer, it is our understanding for this to be
rectified, the underground pipe must be replaced that runs the length of our parking lot. The catch basin
in the parking lot will also need to be repaired.

| would respectfully like to request the City of Crossville partner with Crossville Community Church to
complete repairs to this infrastructure by purchasing the pipe required and repairing the catch basin.
Crossville Community Church would be willing to purchase the gravel to support the pipe and provide the
labor to install it.

Thank you for considering our request.

In Christ’s Service,

Rev. Felicia Reno
Pastor
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